
 

 

NOTICE FOR ATTACHMENT F – 
Architect Drawings and 
Redevelopment Plans 

 

Due to the large file size of Attachment F – Architect Drawings and 
Redevelopment Plans, we request that bidders contact Jenny Wong, Senior 
Project manager and with a copy to Tony Weng, Senior Project Manager and 
Sylvia Martinez, Director of Housing Development via email to receive the 
files directly. 

 

Jenny Wong, Senior Project Manager, jwong@alamedahsg.org  

Tony Weng, Senior Project Manager, tweng@alamedahsg.org  

Sylvia Martinez, Director of Housing Development, smartinez@alamedahsg.org  
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